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Windows Administrators Meeting 

June 9, 2006 

Notes (taken by Steve Kunz) 

 

Meeting Started (9:00) 

 

Announcements 

 

 Enterprise WSUS server changes occurred May 8.  See: 

http://tech.ait.iastate.edu/win2000/admin/Announce.05.31.06.pdf   

 A new version of “PCLPR for Lab Managers” is available in the Windows area of 

www.sitelicensed.iastate.edu.  This software will not appear as a link on the normal 

Windows page.  After logging into www.sitelicensed.iastate.edu and browsing to the 

Windows area, append “PCLPR” to the URL as follows: 

https://www.sitelicensed.iastate.edu/software/windows/PCLPR  

Note that case IS important on the added term (“PCLPR” must be in caps).  Contact 

Beata Pruski (ITS) at bapruski@iastate.edu if you have any questions on this product. 

 

Open Discussion  

 

Steve Kunz (ITS) took the opportunity of little discussion to mention the highlights of 

the “student user object service-oriented fields” project.  Details on this are now 

available as an Enterprise “design” document here: 

http://tech.ait.iastate.edu/win2000/admin/StudentObjects.pdf  

 

The question was asked as to whether or not the extension of the current Dell specials 

from Tech CYte (formerly the MPC) meant that the normal “back to school” specials 

would not occur.  A phone call to Mike Broders (mbroders@iastate.edu) at the Tech 

CYte indicates that this is true.  The current Dell specials and the usual “back to 

school” specials are “rolled into one” this summer.  Purchases for the specials must 

be made by July 28. 

 

Meeting Adjourned (9:55) 

 

Next meeting is scheduled for July 14, 2006 
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